From: Bocskay, Kirsti 
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2015 10:26 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: No cost travel review

Hi Steve,

I have returned from my trip to the Washington DC area (Alexandria, VA) for quality improvement training hosted and supported by the Public Health Accreditation Board (PHAB). My trip was originally scheduled for 9/14/2015-9/18/2015 but my flight on Friday, 9/18/2015 was cancelled due to weather conditions in the Chicago area. I was rebooked on a return flight the following morning. This necessitated additional ground transportation costs to Dulles Airport from Reagan National Airport (where my original departure flight was) and an additional night in a hotel. PHAB covered all expenses ($1,667.22) for this travel which included airfare, hotels, meals and ground transportation (there were no registration fees). Please let me know if you have any questions or require additional information.

Regards,

Kirsti

